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New	Station	Car	Park;	this	is	now	in	use	but	some	significant	teething	issues	remain	unresolved	

Pact	matters:	Next	meeting	will	be	on	Tuesday	26th	September	when	we	will	hope	to	make	progress	
on	youth	annoyance	concerns,	HGVs	and	speeding	vehicles	on	Heol	Isaf.	

Green	bins	and	Recycling	centre;	waste	management	are	publicising	that	corrugated	waste	should	
not	be	put	in	green	bins;	they	should	be	put	in	green	bags	or	tied	with	string	and	placed	with	green	
bags.	This	is	because	corrugated	waste	causes	processing	difficulties	in	composting	but	also	because	
composting	costs	money	to	dispose	of	a	material,	which	fetches	a	good	price	if	sold	separately.	The	
recycling	centre	at	Lamby	Way	is	easy	to	use	but	it	is	regrettable	that	no	such	facility	is	planned	for	
the	north	of	the	city.	

LDP	issues:	in	addition	to	planned	development	within	Cardiff,	R-C-T	plans	a	large	development	near	
Pontyclun;	I	have	written	pointing	out	that	this	will	feed	into	the	traffic	logjam	being		created	on	and	
off	Llantrisant	Road.	I	still	await	answers	on	the	investigation	of	flooding	created	by	Plasdwr	
development.	

Highway	matters:	Lower	Park	Road	has	been	resurfaced	and	the	lines	replaced.	Several	potholes	
have	been	reported	and	re-filled.	I	still	await	my	requested	site	meeting	with	the	Cabinet	Member.		

Possible	development	at	Radyr	Sidings:	this	has	not	yet	progressed	to	pre-planning	consultation	but	
it	is	still	a	live	project.	

Bus	Service	to	Radyr	and	Morganstown;	We	are	now	getting	3	buses	per	hour	during	the	week	and	
one	potential	benefit	of	the	Plasdwr	development	is	likely	to	be	a	further	enhanced	service.	

Cwrt	Brynteg:	at	a	successful	meeting	with	residents	to	discuss	various	concerns,	we	agreed	that	this	
would	become	an	annual	meeting	with	additional	meetings	as	necessary.	
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